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Prague, 13th November, 1882

My dear Mr. Sander,

Please send me on my account as soon as possible 2 packets of seed of Impatiens sanderiana, if the seed is viable.

A few days ago I wrote to you about the Christmas present for Baron Hruby which his wife wants to give him. This should cost between £4 – 5 which the baroness wants to pay herself, I think a pretty specimen of Od. alexanderi or Od. pescatorei which were sold at auction last Thursday, maybe my letter arrived too late, I was unable to write earlier because I did not know about it earlier.

Please be so good as to send something that will please the Baron, but it would be good to send a cold growing orchid because of the weather, which will turn cold very soon and Skopje is to keep the plants in his cold house until Christmas.

Imagine my surprise today when I saw G.Ch. (Chesterton ?) and read your ????  I wish you much luck on Thursday £1000 - £1200. Low will come too, I imagine ?

The parrots are doing very well; the Baron was in Prague yesterday.

With kind regards from,

B Roezl

I sent an article about the locality of Od. roezlii to Loeboef, which will appear in the next number. 
Translated by: Maren Talbot
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